Do you have one of these?
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If so, does the Office of Child Support Services have your current mailing address?
Your debit card may soon expire.  New debit cards will be issued beginning in May 2007.  Your NEW DEBIT CARD should be received approximately 30 days prior to the expiration date on your current card.  
To ensure you receive your new debit card 
update your mailing address TODAY.
It’s easy and convenient by using one of the following options:

· Call EPPICARD Customer Service at 800-656-1347 to change your address.  By calling this number, you can also handle other Debit Card matters such as get the balance on your card, report if your card has been lost or stolen and report if you did not receive your card,  or
· Go online at www.ocse.dhr.georgia.gov or
· Call the Child Support Customer Service Line at 800-227-7993 or 404-463-8800 if you are inside the metro Atlanta calling area, or
· Call your local Child Support Services Office 
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